[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of the National President, National Secretary and the National Committee of Management of the United Firefighters Union of Australia; we extend our best wishes to all of our members, Global Alliance partners and families for a very merry Christmas and a happy, healthy and safe 2016.


